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Richard Groome Joins the Imagination Park Entertainment Advisory Board

Vancouver, BC - May 11, 2017 - Imagination Park Entertainment Inc. (CSE: IP) (OTC: IPNFF)
(“Imagination Park” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. Richard Groome
to its Board of Advisors. Mr. Groome, Managing Partner of Notre-Dame Capital Inc., has over three
decades of experience in financing and advising small and mid-size emerging growth companies. He has
actively managed or participated in over 400 financings representing approximately $4 billion of small
cap underwritings.

"Richard is truly a pioneer in the financial investment industry and we are excited to welcome him to our
Board of Advisors,” said Alen Paul Silverrstieen, CEO. “We believe his experience, both in financing and
building global businesses, will be invaluable to Imagination Park as we execute our strategic objectives
in both the film and virtual reality sectors.”

Mr. Groome stated: "After researching and performing extensive due diligence on Imagination Park, I'm
optimistic the Company can be a major player in the film and VR marketplace of the future. The current
executive team is committed to building a solid, sound and transparent corporate organization for the
benefit of its shareholders and the management team has shown a true understanding of the VR
platform, including a plan to make the Company a potential significant global player in both content and
technology."

About Imagination Park
Imagination Park is an emerging digital content production company, working with talented filmmakers
around the world to bring conventional as well as virtual reality content to life.

For more information or to explore working with Imagination Park, please call 604.446.7325, email
info@imaginationpark.com, or visit www.imaginationpark.com.

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD

Alen Paul Silverrstieen
President & CEO

The Canadian Securities Exchange has neither approved nor disapproved the contents of this press release.

This press release may include ‘forward-looking information” within the meaning of Canadian securities legislation, concerning
the business of the Company. The forward looking information is based on certain key expectations and assumptions made by
Imagination Park’s management. Although Imagination Park believes that the expectations and assumptions on which such
forward- looking information is based are reasonable, undue reliance should not be placed on the forward-looking information
because Imagination Park can give no assurance that it will prove to be correct. These forward-looking statements are made as
of the date of this press release, and Imagination Park disclaims any intent or obligation to update publicly any forward-looking
information, whether as a result of new information, future events or results or otherwise, other than as required by applicable
securities laws.



